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Richard Powers
Office'of Emergency Services |
2800 Meadowview Road
Sacramento. California 95832

Dear Mr. Powers:

As per our telephone conversation of November 27, 1990, enclosed please find
copies of our October 9,1990, press release on proposed requirements for an
Emergency. Response Data System (ERDS) and our Generic l.etter 89-15 which
describes the ERDS concept.

If I can be of any further assistance, you can reach me on 415-943-3750.

Sincerely,

ori0ine! c!]' J by

Emilio Garcia
Emergency Response Coordinator
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